
During Thanksgiving The Rose
was happy to feed over 60
people. Need a place to get
warm? Need some hot
chocolate with marshmallows? 
We have you covered.  We are
proud to continue our
commitment to the community. 
We’re open December 24th and
25th from 9pm-2am. 

SUCCESSFUL FOOD AND
CLOTHING DRIVE

 Our Staff would like to extend a heartfelt
THANK YOU to all the community
members who donated to our food and
clothing drives in November. Together we
donated over 100 cans of food and
hundreds of dollars worth of clothing. 
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ATTEND OUR FREE INTERACTIVE
SELF DEFENSE CLASS! 

Effective 1/1/2023, guests will have
3 “free” passes to use a year (on our
First Fridays of the month). After
the third free attendance, admission
will cost a 10.00 cover charge. 

JOIN US CHRISTMAS 
& CHRISTMAS EVE 

JANUARY TOPIC:  
AURAS AND SHIELDING

Join us every third Sunday in
the new year from 7-11 PM to
discuss various topics
related to the craft and to
socialize with others in the
community. Refreshments
will be provided. 
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DID YOU KNOW THE CLUB CAN BE RENTED FOR YOUR OWN PRIVATE EVENT? 

OCCULT ROUNDTABLE
EVERY 3RD SUNDAY
STARTING JAN 21ST

Guest speaker Macintire,  a certified master
instructor and 4th Degree Black Belt in

Taekwondo will be hosting an interactive
self-defense class on Thursday December

28th.  He has almost 20 years of experience
in Martial Arts training including Kickboxing

and Self-Defense, and is dedicated to
helping others build confidence and their

ability to defend themselves.  


